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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation 
Northern Parkland  
Mooloolaba 

 

  Tuesday 3 October to early November (weather and site conditions permitting) 

         Monday to Friday 7am – 5pm  

  Maintenance works, turf replacement, garden improvements.  

        
 

 

 

Maintenance overview 

Since officially opening over one year ago the 
Northern Parkland has proven incredibly popular 
with residents and visitors. 

The recent school holidays and ideal weather 
conditions have seen high level usage of the 
parkland along with events such as the IronMan 
70.3 festival using the new community space. 

Unfortunately, there has also been some 
vandalism and damage, including vegetation 
impacted by people running or sliding down the 
planted embankment and damage to the 
irrigation systems and lights. 

The grassed areas have experienced extensive 
compaction along with drainage issues.  

During October and early November Council will 
undergo maintenance works including: 

 Installing new turf – including improved 
drainage  

 Undertaking additional maintenance to 
the irrigation system, parkland furniture 
and lights 

 Stabilising the embankment and planting 
new vegetation (behind the barbecue 
shelter). 

These works have been timed to minimise 
inconvenience to our community by taking place 
after the September Queensland School 
Holidays and October King’s Birthday Public 
Holiday. 

All works will be complete before the second 
Mooloolaba Foreshore Festival which takes 
place on Saturday November 4, 2023. The 
festival is a free community event. Click HERE 
for more details.  

 

 

Figure 1  Mooloolaba Foreshore, Northern Parkland 
community event 



 

  

 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation  Page 2 of 2

sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
T 07 5475 7272  E mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Locked bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 

 

 

What to expect during these works  

The boardwalk, coastal pathway, playground and 
barbecue shelter will remain OPEN to our 
community during these works. 

The newly turfed area will be fenced off for a 
period of approximately three weeks for safety 
reasons and to allow the turf to establish and 
grow.  

Contact the project team 

For any questions about these works, call 
council’s customer contact team on (07) 5475 
7272 (Monday to Friday 8.15am – 5pm) or email 
the project team directly at 
mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Figure 2 – Northern Parkland aerial view, Mooloolaba 
Foreshore 


